
 
 

 
 

INVITATION FROM THE SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, 
COUNTY OF SANTA CLARA, AND THE COURT OF APPEAL, 

SIXTH APPELLATE DISTRICT  
 
 

• All court visitors are cordially invited to take a moment to enjoy a 
historical poster display of the California Court of Appeal Centennial 
Celebration. 

 
• During business hours from late October to late November, come to 

the main lobby of the Historic Courthouse located at 161 North First 
Street in downtown San Jose and view 100 years of court history. 

 
• In late November, the display will be moved to the main lobby of the 

Hall of Justice at 190 West Hedding Street and may be viewed during 
business hours at that location through the end of the year. 

 
• For more information on the California Court of Appeal Centennial 

Celebration, please visit the Administrative Office of the Courts 
website at: 

 
www.courtinfo.ca.gov/courts/courtsofappeal/ 
 

• Questions may be directed to Carl Schulhof, Superior Court Public 
Information Officer, at 408-882-2856 or cschulhof@scscourt.org. 


